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Stars of the week….Finn, our Boys Choir & our Cheerleaders  

        

 

 

 

This weeks Earth Award Winners 

Reading Badge Winners   Congratulations!!! 

Boys Choir 

Our year 5 & 6 boys choir performed at Ryburn Valley High School 

on Friday evening. They were joined by Bolton Brow and Sowerby 

Village schools to sing “ We Will Rock You”, “Shotgun”, and “See 

You Again”. The RVHS band and backing singers also accompanied 

them  Our 12 boys (pictured above)were fabulous and made Mr 

Moorhouse very proud. Thank you for giving up your 

time and well done, you were amazing. 

Have a great half term… 

see you all on Monday 25th 

February.   

Lets hope the sun shines 

 



Mon 25th Feb  Karate after school club 

 

Tues 26th Feb  Mini Olympics after school club 

 Governors meeting at New Road 

 

Weds 27th Feb  Y4 swimming 

 Cooking after school club 

 Hudds Town after school club 

Thurs 28th Feb  Handa’s After school Art Club 

Fri 1st Mar  Assembly—Stars of the Week  - Wood-

house 

     What's happening in school week beginning 25th February 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each class 

Northdene 98 0 

Bankhouse 97 0 

Greenpark 100 0 

Riverwood 98 0 

Springwood 96 2 

Calder 93 0 

Lydbrook 99 2 

Woodhouse 92 0 

 
Quiz and Chilli night 

Friday 15th March 7:30pm  

Tickets £5 each and available from the office 

 Use of scooters around school 

Please could we ask all pupils who bring scooters to 
school to dismount from them well before coming 

into school. Children should then push the scooters up the 
path to the  playground. We have had a couple of near misses 
at the gate entrance. 

Please could we also ask that children do not ride around the 
playground at 3.30pm on their scooters.  We know the space 
is very tempting but there are a lot of adults and children in 
the front yard and we are trying to avoid any unnecessary 
collisions. 

Thank you for your understanding 

Dress Down Day 

We have had a wonderful 

last day and the children have raised an amazing  

£217 for the Smartmove charity. 

Thank you all very much and well done. 


